
AC NEWS & 
EVENTS

21 JANUARY 2025

Expert Talk to Prospective Students from the
SMA Santa Ursula (14 January 2025)

On 14 January 2025, a delegation from SMA Santa Ursula, a prestigious high
school in Jakarta, Indonesia, visited the City University of Hong Kong (CityUHK). 

Prof. Raymond Wong, Associate Dean of Undergraduate Programmes at the
College of Business and Associate Professor in the Department of Accountancy,
was invited to deliver an Expert Talk to the prospective students from SMA Santa
Ursula. Prof. Wong shared valuable insights and discussed the concepts
surrounding taxation and society during this engaging session, offering an
interactive and captivating learning experience. His dynamic presentation
helped the students grasp the various learning and development opportunities
available within the business field, encouraging them to further explore their
potential in this exciting domain.
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The Expert Talk concluded with an interactive Q&A session, in which the
students eagerly posed questions. Prof. Wong remarked that the experience was
enjoyable and noted the enthusiasm and curiosity of the elite Indonesian high
school students. This visit not only fostered valuable connections between
CityUHK and SMA Santa Ursula but also served as an excellent opportunity to
share knowledge, thus inspiring the next generation of business leaders.


